
From: Rosie Allen  
Sent: 06 August 2023 12:45 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Subject: Objection 
 
Dear team  
 
Re: 2023/2510/P 
2023/2653/L 
 
I am writing to object to the proposed plan to demolish the Travelodge tower 
and replace it with a much taller tower. 
 
It will affect local businesses and residents as it will be far too tall and bulky. In 
addition, it will destroy the remains of a 19th century horse stables - we need 
to preserve our heritage for future generations not destroy it. 
 
I hope that you will take local residents' views into consideration and amend 
this plan. Erecting a huge office block when existing companies are currently 
selling off their office spaces due to Work from Home changes to office 
practices seems reckless. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Rosie Allen  
 


